This Week in Nursery: 23rd-27th October 
Welcome back
We hope you have had a great holiday; we’re looking forward to having lots of fun.  

New children 
We would like to welcome the new children starting this week.  

Attention 
If your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason please could you let us know by phoning us on 0131 271 4611 (nursery direct number)or on 0131 271 4610 (school office).

Nursery garden
Could we please ask that DO NOT allow your child to play in the nursery garden before or after their session as there could be equipment out requiring supervision! Please wait outside the gate in the playground. 

Halloween
The children can dress up on Tuesday 31st October, but please no masks.  There will be Halloween activities on offer but the Nursery day remains the same. 

Tissues  
As it is getting colder and lost of runny noses, we would ask for donations of boxes of tissues, this would be greatly appreciated. 

Upcoming dates 
Nursery Curriculum Night- Tues 24th Oct 6:30-7:30pm 
PTA @ the Justinlees- 7:30pm 

 Thanks for your continued support, if you have any questions please let us know 	
